
Central Administration Office 

	

" 74o Park Road " Ambridge, PA 1500 :3 ^ 724-266-283.3 - 724-266-398i fax 

Noveii-iher 29, 2006 

Mr . Kirn Kaufrnan, Executive Director 
Independent Regulatory Review Coninlission 
333 Market Street 
I4JI, Floor 
Harrisburg, P.!1 17 101 

Dear Mr. Kaufinan : 

f am writing to oPpose the proposed amendments to the State Board of Education's 
teacher certification regulations (Chapter 49-2) that are now before the Independent 
Regulatory Review Con-i nlssioll . 

The regulations, if Finally adopted, would make it more di I-ficuIt for L.rs to appropriately 
staff our schools . as indicated : 

They will narrow the preparation of'eiementary certificate molders at a time when 
teachers are expected to work with a broader range of performance in their classes 

" 

	

They will lead to departu-ientaIiling (IiscifaIincs at lower grades at a tinie when 
rriany curriculum experts are suggesting greater and snore natural integration of 
contcrlt 

" 

	

They will result in less flexibility to staff eleiiientary schools 
o 

	

They may lead to shortages in upper-clcnientary certified and special education 
certified teachc;rs 

For these reasons. 1 urge you to disapprove the Chapter 49-2 regul iti0its . 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kenneth E . Voss 
Superin tendeul o l'Schoo l s 

KEVisd 

Ambridge Area School District 

Denise A. Ships, Ed.D . 

	

Keimedi E. Vcm-i, Ed.t3 . 

	

Wifain M. McNanzee 
A$sist$nt Superintendent 

	

Superintendent 

	

l"usines,, Ma)Iaf:r 

Serving the communities of Ambn-idge, Haden, Economy, Harmony Township and South Heights 


